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Weekly News – 5th January 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This is a very short week for the children, so we make no 
apologies for the brevity of the newsletter! 

Firstly and most importantly, we would like to wish you all a very 
Happy New Year. We hope that 2018 finds you and your 
families well and that you are rested and relaxed after the 
festive break. We are looking forward to a short, but very busy 
Spring Term. 

Secondly, we would like to thank you for our lovely gifts. You 
have been most generous and we are delighted with our 
presents. Thank you very much indeed. 

We have spent some time over the last couple of days looking 
at resolutions – ask us what targets we have set ourselves! We 
have also been looking at calendars. Please continue to talk 
about dates and time with your children. 

Year 4 Team P 

 

 

Date Reminders 

Parent meeting: 

18th January 2018 – 9:00am 

British Museum trip: 

19th January 2018 

(Chestnut and Yew) 

Arts’ Week: 

22nd January 2018 

  Announcements 

Spring spelling booklets will 
be coming home this week. 
We are learning Week 1 
spellings. The first test will be 
in w/c 15/1/18. 
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